
 

We have received some exciting 
news at the Fire Station, we are 
getting a brand new Fire Engine! 

Unfortunately, our old Fire Engine is getting a 
little tired from all the journeys it's been on 
helping at fires, road traffic 
accidents, getting people and 
animals out of water, the 
occasional cat up a tree as 
well as lots of other types of 
emergencies. 

Give me a
name



The new Fire Engine is due to arrive 
soon but before it can be used, it's
going to need a name! 

To enter the competition watch our Safe & Well 
video before answering some questions about 
what you have learnt. 

Watch our Safe & Well video here: 

If your idea is chosen as the winner it will be 
painted on the side of the Fire Engine for everyone 
to see and you'll receive a special visit at school 
from the Fire Service. 
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Enter the 
competition here: 
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